
     Sent Via U.S. Mail 

Date 

Landowner Name
Address 30684 Co 

RE: Compliance Determination with Public Water Buffer Requirements 

Dear Landowner 

This letter serves as the official notice that your parcel which was previously determined to be in 

noncompliance with the buffer law is now in compliance.   

Parcel determined to be in compliance: Location

Date of compliance determination: 

Description of compliance 

If you have any further questions about the buffer law, please do not hesitate to reach out to me 

at (507) 637-4023, or at scott_w@co.redwood.mn.us.   

Respectfully, 

Scott Wold  

Director 

Redwood County Environmental Office  

cc: Marilyn Bernhardson, Redwood County Soil and Water Conservation District

Kevin Roth, Minnesota Board of Water and Soil Resources   




